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We are excited to announce plans for the 2018 National Trademark Exposition and invite your participation.  This year, the United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) is collaborating with the Smithsonian’s National Museum of American History (NMAH) Lemelson Center for the Study of Invention and Innovation to host the event.  The Exposition will be held Friday, July 27 and Saturday, July 28, 2018 at the NMAH in Washington, DC.  While the USPTO has hosted a number of Trademark events by itself over the years, we are now taking this wonderful event to a new level by collaborating with the Smithsonian in order to increase attendance and reach a broader and more diverse audience.  We are writing to invite you to apply to participate. If you are interested in participating, please apply by March 7, 2018.  Only 20 exhibitors will be selected this year, so please apply promptly.
Overview 

Trademarks are everywhere in our lives.  Our visitors will learn what trademarks are, why they are important to our American economy, how trademarks encourage innovative marketing and products, and how authentic goods and their counterfeits affect the lives of everyday people. In this two day Exposition, the NMAH and the USPTO will explore these ideas with visitors through hands-on activities for children and adults, educational displays for children and adults, educational workshops for children and adults, and seminars for business owners and legal professionals. 
Goals of Exposition

· Engage visitors in an enjoyable and age-diverse set of hands-on activities that convey information about the importance of trademarks to innovative firms and entrepreneurs.

· Educate participants about different types of trademarks and the importance of trademarks to the economy.

· Showcase counterfeiting approaches, challenge children and adults to differentiate authentic goods from fake goods, and explain counterfeiting’s negative effects.

· Offer a historical perspective on present-day issues and dilemmas in trademark development and enforcement.

We expect the Exposition to attract some 30,000 visitors over the two days.  The event will attract families with school-age children, legal professionals, small and large business owners, and government officials with an interest in learning more about trademarks.

For more information about the Exposition and/or to apply, please visit:  www.uspto.gov/TMExpo.   If you have any questions about the Exposition, please do not hesitate to contact the following Exposition team members: Chrisie King, (571) 272-9179, chrisie.king@uspto.gov or Shana Webster-Trotman, (571) 272-9698, shana.webster-trotman@uspto.gov.

